
We’re thrilled that you’re thinking about coming to one of our Open Events! 

Here’s some key information for you about what to expect. 

Accessibility 

Firstly please be aware that only certain areas of the college will be accessible due to the renovation 

works being undertaken to prepare the college for its opening next year. To ensure everyone’s safety 

we would ask you to respect any No Entry signs posted around the college. 

Parking is limited due to on-going building works so please consider parking in the town centre and 

walking up to the college.  

The nearest car parks are: 

NCP - Harlands Road (97 spaces and 3 minute walk) 
Harlands Road 
Mid Sussex 
Haywards Heath 
RH16 1LU 

Haywards Heath Station (826 spaces and 10 minute walk) 
Clair Road 
Haywards Heath 
London 
RH16 3DP 

Registration 

On arrival at the college you’ll be welcomed by staff from across the Chichester College Group who 

will then ask you to complete a simple registration form. 

Principal’s Talks 

There are three talk from the Principal, Paul Riley which will be held in the Library on the 1st floor at 

5:15 pm & 6:15 pm. 

Meet the Teachers 

On the ground floor you will find teachers from other colleges in the Chichester College Group who 

will be able to give you detailed information on the courses that will be on offer at Haywards Heath. 

Student Support & Enrichment 

They’ll also be staff on hand to talk to you about all the support on offer as well as what it’ll be like to 

be a student at the college. 

Visit Two of the Science Labs and the Sports Hall 

There will be areas of the college open for you to visit, two Science labs, one for Biology and 

Chemistry, the other for Physics and Electronics. In addition the Sports hall will also be open for you 

to visit. 

Working for Haywards Heath College 

If you’re interested in working at the college our Recruitment team will be available to talk to about the 

opportunities available 

There will be signage and plenty of staff to help you navigate you way around the open areas 

of the college. We look forward to welcoming you to the college soon. 


